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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

May 10, 2021
Trustee Abel called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. He then led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Trustee Abel asked Town Clerk Cohan to record the roll call.  Present other than Trustee Abel was Trustee Morris, and Trustee Vincent.  Trustee Nemsky and Supervisor Presswood were both absent.  A motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Vincent to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
Town Clerk Cohan said he had two letters he will put on file.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Vincent to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Morris, then made a motion second by Trustee Vincent to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Morris read the Treasurers Report dated May 10, 2021. A motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Vincent to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
None.
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
None.
TOWN OFFICIAL’S COMMENTS: 
Trustee Vincent wanted to discuss the police report on the extra camera that Clerk Cohan discovered while he was downloading some video.  Temporary Supervisor Abel said we will discuss it at a later meeting.  Clerk Cohan said he would address the issue in the Public Officials Input on what he knew and understood what he learned from the IT people.
PUBLIC INPUT:

Clerk Cohan said the camera is an internet camera not being recorded on the Nameoki Township DVR located in the supervisor’s office and all indication its being recorded to another device.  Clerk Cohan contacted Randy Presswood the previous township supervisor and asked him about the 5th camera but he said there should only be 4 hard wired cameras at the Township.  Clerk Cohan went to Pontoon Beach Police Department and made a police report about the camera being on the premises.  Trustee Morris said it was great serving the taxpayers as a board member.  Clerk Cohan did a second on Trustee Morris’ comments.

Resident Paula Sendobry was upset about the new road on Courtney already falling apart.  Highway Commissioner Luehmann said the next Highway Commissioner will have to deal with it.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Morris, second by Trustee Vincent to adjourn the meeting until May 24, 2021 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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